AN CERE

ALUMNI

HOW CAN WE ASSIST YOUR IN
PLANNING YOUR CLASS REUNION:

We don’t expect it to be the same as when you were last here,
but you can come home again and enjoy a wonderful
experience.

St. Pius X has made many exciting changes which we invite
you to witness first hand. Many honored traditions remain
unchanged and we know, upon your return, you will feel right
at home.

We invite you to hold your next class reunion on Homecoming
weekend here at St. Pius X Catholic High School. We know the
date a year in advance and will happily help you plan your
event. You are always welcome to check availability of our
campus for your class reunion.

FOR MORE INFORMATION,

CONTACT ALUMNI RELATIONS COORDINATOR,
KATY (ERVIN ‘09) NESSELBUSH

e (636) 931-7487 ext. 106

@ knesselbush@stpius.com

Information available:
e Social Media support
e Mailing Lists
e Contact information
e and more!




